
Harbor Committee 
Bristol Town Hall 

August 24, 2017 
 
Committee members present:  Robert Ball, David Caron, Steve Hope, Rick Poland, Jack 
Tedrow 
Also present:  Leon MacCorkle 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:02 pm. 
 
Minutes. 
On a motion by Poland and seconded by Ball, the minutes from July 27 were approved 
unanimously. 
 
Round Pond. 
MacCorkle reported a possible abandoned sail boat.  It has been on a borrowed mooring for 
some time and no one seems to be tending it.  Ball will look into the ownership of the boat. 
Ball reported erratic operation of a jet-ski within the Harbor.  He spoke with the operator who 
agreed to slow down.  There was general discussion about the lack of law enforcement in 
Round Pond. 
There was discussion about the parking lot at the Round Pond town landing.  The summer 
months are busiest and overcrowding is an issue.  Currently, the Round Pond Village 
Improvement Society owns and is responsible for maintaining the parking lot, boat ramp and 
both public landings. 
 
Other Business. 
The most current Harbor & Landing budget was reviewed. 
Harbor Masters requested that they be notified of all new dock applications. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:56pm.  The next tentative meeting will be held on September 28 @ 6 
pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rachel Bizarro 
 
 


